
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thank you for your interest in sponsoring the Double Vision Bash at this year's  
Great Lakes Eyecare Conference.   

The Double Vision Bash will take place the evening of Thursday, May 30, 2019 in  
Grand Rapids, MI honoring incoming MOA Board President, Dr. Julie McMullen.   

All GLEC attendees are invited to attend this event. Local favorite  
Mid-Life Crisis band will be rocking into the night! 

 

Presenting sponsor  $2000 (One available) – company logo on event tickets, cocktail napkins, 
event/venue signage, event promotional materials (email/mail), GLEC program, and up to 4 
minutes speaking opportunity at event. 

President’s sponsor  $1000 – company logo on cocktail napkins, event/venue signage, event 
promotional materials (email/mail) and GLEC program 

Patron sponsor  $500 – company logo on event/venue signage and GLEC program 
 
Please fill out the information below.  Thank you for your continued support! 

Organization:              

Contact Person:        Phone:     

Email:               

Company Address:            

 
Sponsor level: 
□ Presenting Sponsor $2000 
□ President’s Sponsor $1000 
□ Patron Sponsor $500 
 
Payment Information: 
□  Check included (made payable to MOA) 
□  Credit Card (Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express accepted)   

Cardholder Name:            

Card Number:          Exp. Date:     

Signature:         Date:      

 
Please submit form and payment to:  

Michigan Optometric Association • 530 W. Ionia, Ste A, Lansing, MI 48933 • events@themoa.org  
Questions? Please, contact us at 517.371.1590 or events@themoa.org 

Sponsorship Contract 
Double Vision Bash at GLEC 

Thursday, May 30, 2019 
Grand Rapids, MI 
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